
FORTH PORTS LIMITED 
 

 

 
 

NtM No 99 of 2025 29th July 2025 
 

 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
FIRTH OF FORTH 

 
 
 
 

Grangemouth Locks Diving 
 
 

 

Mariners are advised that diving operations will be taking place at both the inner and outer 

gates at Grangemouth Locks on the 29th and 30th July 2025. 

 

The diving team will display the alpha flag and will inform FTNS when divers enter and exit 

the water. There will be a 100m exclusion zone in place during the diving operations. 

 

Grangemouth Locks will be closed during the diving operations as detailed in NTM no 95. 
 
 
 

 
Status of previously published notices: 
 
Nos 10 19, 36, 48, 51, 64, 68, 70, 72, 78, 87, 90, 91, 93, 95, 96, 97 and 98 of 2025 remain in 
force. 

 
 
 

Craig Hutchison 
Marine Manager - Grangemouth  


